
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2023 11:49 am 
To:
Subject: LGOIMA request 
 
Morena Mark 
 
A paper on this subject was discussed at the Council meeting on 20 December 2022. I refer you to 
the meeting documents below, available on the Hutt City Council website. 
 
http://infocouncil.huttcity.govt.nz/Open/2022/12/HCC 20122022 AGN 3100 AT.PDF (agenda - 
refer to page 254) 
 
http://infocouncil.huttcity.govt.nz/Open/2022/12/HCC 20122022 MIN 3100 AT.PDF (minutes - 
refer to page 8) 
 
There are no other documents produced by Hutt City Council that relate to this matter. 
 
Kind regards, Susan 
 
 

Ngā mihi 

  

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 
 
 
From:
Sent: Saturday, 4 March 2023 7:47 pm 
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] LGOIMA request 
 
I see today that the Council has supported the (ridiculous) Labour Govt. proposal to lower the voting 
age to 16. 
Please provide the following information: 
All documents (especially policy papers) related to the Council’s position 
All documents related to Council’s public consultation on the proposal. 
 
NB: I am aware that most councillors, including the Mayor, are Labour party lackies pretending to 
serve the public as councillors. 
 
Mark Atkin 
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